
Welcome back to the Summer term. I hope you all enjoyed a lovely Easter holiday and didn’t eat too 
much chocolate. As the weather warms up, we look forward to working hard, achieving well and 
getting stuck into our Summer activities with excitement. 

Easton Garford Endowed CE Primary School 
www.eastongarford.org 

Learning Together through Faith Hope and Love 

SPORTS FOOTWARE 
This term as the grass is often 
wet during the morning, we 
request that pupils have their trainers in 
school each day for PE and Sport.      
Trainers offer a better grip on wet grass, 
are more waterproof and help to prevent 
slipping.  

RESIDENTIAL YEAR 5 and 6 
As many of you know Years 5 and 6 went to Wales for our residential on the last week of last term. We 
had a fantastic time and tried out many new skills including kayaking and archery. Take a look at our 
website to see a selection of our photos and find out what we got up to. The staff particularly enjoyed 
the descent from the trampoline which was quite a challenge but we all enjoyed the zip wire and the 
abseiling. We will be booking up to go again for our next Year 5 and 6 trip in 2 years time but will soon 
starting planning next years trip to Norfolk for our Years 3 and 4. 

WOW Winners  

Congratulations 
to all our WOW    
winners from 
last term 

Ozzy 

Mary-Ann 

Luke Greaves 

Tyler Charlwood 

Adam  

Alfie 

Ben 

Harvey 
 

OUNDLE FESTIVAL OF LITERATURE 
Both our classes had a fantastic time 
at The Oundle Festival of Literature 
last term. Both classes were praised 
by the organisers for their excellent 
behaviour and focused interest in the 
authors presentations. Luke Greaves 
was lucky enough to have his          
photograph taken with Ashley Harrold 
and Class 1 received a personalised 
card from Swapna Haddow  which          
commented upon their enthusiasm 
and creativity. We hope to make this 
an annual event from now on.  

THANK YOU 
A huge thankyou at everyone 
involved in the village coffee 
mornings held at the village hall 

last term. The group and organisers have 
raised enough money to donate 3 more 
kindles to Class 2 to support our reading 
project. We are all very grateful. 

SUN CREAM 
As the sunny weather develops this 
term we request that all children have 
their sunhats in school every day. 
School caps are available via the  
website but children will be allowed 
to wear other hats in order to keep 
them safe. Children should also have 
sun cream applied before school   
every day to protect them from the 
sun during outdoor learning and 
break times. 

ATTENDANCE 
Unfortunately our attendance figure has fallen below our 
target figure of 96% at 94.85%. As we move forward into the 
summer, please help to move this figure above our target by 
ensuring your child is at school every day whenever possible 
and that, when sickness does strike, your child visits the  
doctor quickly to ensure a speedy return. Pupils arriving late 
after the register will be marked as unauthorised and this 
maybe picked up by county.  

VILLAGE COFFEE MORNINGS 

Coffee mornings will be held each month in the village hall to help raise money for school fund. This is 
a great opportunity to meet up and have a chat with other residents .  

The next one will be held on  
2nd May 9am-12pm at the Easton on the Hill Village Hall 

All Welcome 



DATE DETAILS YEARS 

Thursday 27 April Reception Screening R 

Friday 28  April WOW Assembly  

Monday 1 May May Day—School Closed to Pupils  

w/c 8th May KS2 SATS Week  

Friday 12 May WOW Assembly  

Friday 26 May WOW Assembly 
END OF TERM 

 

Monday 5 June School Opens to Pupils  

Thursday 8 June Swimming 3-6 

Wednesday 14 June Welland Valley Quad Kids 3-6 

Thursday 15 June Swimming 3-6 

Thursday 22 June Swimming 3-6 

Thursday 29 June Swimming 3-6 

Friday 30 June School Trip to the Food and Farming Day at East of England 
Showground 

R-6 

Thursday 6 July Reflection Day @ Peterborough Cathedral 
Swimming 

6 
3-6 

Wednesday 12 July pm Sports Day R-6 

Thursday 13 July Swimming 3-6 

Monday 17 July Transition Day R-5 

Tuesday 18 July Transition Day 6 

Thursday 20 July Swimming 3-6 

Friday 21 July 2.30pm Leavers Service 
END OF TERM 

 


